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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - Interested in what county employees are being paid? A new
report from the UNC School of Government answers that question.
   
   The data repository comes from information counties have volunteered. The report can be
downloaded in Excel and cov ers the 2015-16 fiscal year, with salary levels as of September 1,
2015.
   
   &quot;The job titles that counties used to provide the data are also included. Salary amounts
have been rounded to the nearest dollar except for hourly salaries and are expressed in annual
amounts unless otherwise noted,&quot; according to the School of Government posting about
the report.
   
   Find the report at sog.unc.edu.
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